Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AFFAIRS
217078 FLARNG Pensacola HVAC/Chiller Replacement

STATE OF FLORIDA, DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AFFAIRS
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

REQUESTING QUALIFICATIONS FOR DESIGN - BUILD TEAMS

The State of Florida, Department of Military Affairs (DMA), Construction & Facility Management Office (CFMO) requests qualifications from State of Florida registered licensed qualified General/Mechanical Contractors and Architect/Engineering (A/E) Teams for Design-Build Services for the following project located at Pensacola National Guard Readiness Center, Florida.
FOR COMPLETE INFORMATION AND SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS YOU MUST GO TO THE MYFLORIDA.COM VENDOR BID SYSTEM AT http://vbs.dms.state.fl.us/vbs/main_menu on or after June 7, 2018.
PROJECT: 217078 HVAC/Chiller Retrofit
STATEMENT OF WORK: Design and install a new energy-efficient chiller system for the 36,500 square foot Readiness Center, to include new liquid-chilled water/hot-water systems; outside air units, chilled water/hot water/gas piping and valves, new VAV’s with reheat capabilities, and all new control devices.  Services will also include design and installation of all electrical work associated with new equipment, and the provision of a personal computer and necessary training from qualified specialist(s) for programming of the new controls and equipment.
The Department reserves the right to reject any and all submissions or accept minor irregularities in the best interest of the DMA. The State of Florida's performance and obligation to pay under any contract is contingent upon availability of funding and an annual appropriation by the Legislature.
POINT OF CONTACT: Department of Military Affairs, Construction & Facility Management Office, Contract Management Branch, (904)827-8544 or e-mail: ng.fl.flarng.list.cfmo-contracting@mail.mil.
